
 
 
 
February 27, 2024 
 
 
To:  Collin County Commissioners Court 
 
From:  Yoon Kim, Director 
 Collin County CSCD 
 
Re:  FYI Notification of Purchase – Utility Vehicle for CSCD 
 
 
On January 8, 2024, we notified the Court that it was our intention to purchase two 
replacement vehicles.  Since that time, our office has determined we will only purchase one 
vehicle which will replace unit #55188 in our current fleet. 
 
 
 
 


